
From: A: IPP-UDG <IPP-UDG@mite.gov.it>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 10:51 AM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: Giarratano Maria Carmela <Giarratano.MariaCarmela@mite.gov.it>; Scanu Gabriela 
<Scanu.Gabriela@mite.gov.it>; rappoi.ginevra [ESTERI] <rappoi.ginevra@esteri.it> 
Subject: Re: ACCC/C/2015/130 (Italy) - seeking confirmation of no comments on Committee's draft 
findings 
Importance: High 
 
  
Dear Fiona 
We confirm that we have not sent any further comment on what has already been stated in 
the formal note of 3 February 2021 prot. n. 11315. 
Sincerely 
  
Maria Carmela Giarratano 
Head of the Department for HR, Nature, Territory and Mediterranean sea (DIPENT) 
 


